
 
 
 
 
 
  

KEEF Update-8 Sept 2019 
 

 
 

Opening  doors to the future 

www.kenyaeducation.org 

keefcan2010@gmail.com 
 

Directors for 2018-19 

Shelagh Armour-Godbolt 
Sally Gellard 

Dick Glassford 
Tanya Harmon 

Margaret (Peg) Klesner 
Susan Peake 
Don Reimer 

Janice Trenholme 
Alinda Ware 

Kenya Education Endowment Fund 

Notice  of  Annual  General Meeting 

2:00 p.m. Saturday, September 28, 2019 

Oak Room, New Delbrook Community Rec Centre, 

851 W Queens Rd, North Vancouver, BC 

(same place as last year) 
 

On the Agenda:  

 Reports from directors and volunteers, including: 
fundraising, finances, and more 

 Election of Directors for 2019-20 

 Slide show 
 

Light refreshments will be served 

Please join us! 
 

     gc4c.org 
 

Our project with GC4C this year has been the building  
of a new kitchen for Emasera Community School. 

 
 Emasera’s former kitchen, June 2019   New kitchen almost done, Aug. 2019 
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KEEF Web site update 
Thanks to the generous support of SSA Group and Speed Agency, we 
have been updating our web site, including recognition of our 
corporate sponsors. Some of these sponsors have supported KEEF 
students and projects for many years, and others have joined us very 
recently. Below is a sample of part of the corporate page of the web 
site, with a new “Corporate” link and logos of some of our sponsors. 
We hope to have the site revisions completed this fall. 

Want Ideas? 

Are you interested in supporting 
KEEF by making more people in your 
community aware of the work we 
do?  

If you are willing to plan a small, 
simple fundraiser (perhaps in your 
home) and would like some ideas 
and planning tips, email 
shelaghag@shaw.ca for our Idea List.  

If you know of a local event or 
location where you might place 
some information leaflets for KEEF, 
we would be happy to send them to 
you.   
 

__________________________ 
 

This KEEF update was prepared and 
distributed for KEEF by Don Reimer. 
To be removed from our distribution 

list, email us at 
keefcan2010@gmail.com 

“Unselfies”needed! 

Last fall on our Instagram and 
Facebook pages, did you see some of 
the “unselfies” (head and shoulders 
snaps holding a short “why I give” sign) 
from KEEF’s Giving Tuesday campaign?  

We invite other KEEF supporters to 
contribute their own “unselfies” for 
KEEF to post this year. More 
information from shelaghag@shaw.ca 

Ready now to send in your “unselfie”? 
Please email as an attachment to 
Sarah Breakey, our social media 
volunteer, smbreakey@shaw.ca  

__________________________ 
Contact Us: 

Web site: www.kenyaeducation.org 
Email: keefcan2010@gmail.com 
Tel: Peg Klesner at 604-926-3018 
Online donations – see our web site 
Cheques by Post:   

KEEF c/o Peg Klesner 
Suite 904, 2135 Argyle Ave. 
West Vancouver, BC  V7V 1A5 

 

Cycling the Silk Road, 2018 

     Brenda Trenholme’s 

fundraising efforts for her Silk Road ride 
have exceeded her goal – over $20,000 

has been raised so far! Thank you Brenda, 
and thanks to all the generous donors. 

Two slide shows coming soon: 

Tuesday, October 29, 7:00 p.m. Unitarian 
Church of Vancouver,  949 West 49

th 
    

[Not yet confirmed]: Monday, October 
28, 2:00 p.m., Bonsor Recreation 
Complex, 6550 Bonsor Ave., Burnaby.  
[Please check our web site for 
confirmation of the Burnaby event      . 

Brenda will show slides and talk about the 
logistics, geography, history and cultures 
she encountered in her 13,000Km cycling 
adventure in 2018.  

Admission will be by donation to KEEF. 
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